
 

Key Information 

 

Monday 10th - Thursday 13th  Year 6 Mock SATs Week  This is an important week for Year 6, as it 

informs teachers where more support is needed and ensures that each child has the appropriate access 

arrangements. It also gives the children the experience of what the actual SATs will be like. It is however 

a practice week and we will ensure that the children remain calm and do not worry about the tests. 

Please reassure your children at home that they can do their best but to keep the exercise in perspective 

Friday 14th - Last day of school before the half term. School will finish at normal time 

 

Notices 

 
Friday 14th - PTA Krispy Kreme Doughnut Sale  The PTA would like to invite you to our first Val-
entine’s Day Doughnut Sale! We will be selling freshly baked glazed Krispy Kreme Doughnuts from both 
playgrounds at the end of school on Friday 14th February. Doughnuts will be £1 each or 12 for £10, and 
we will be accepting both cash and card payments. If you would like to pre order a tray of 12 doughnuts 
please pop a named envelope in PTA box with £10 cash enclosed, clearly labelled by Thursday 13th. 

Clubs - Will still be running this week and the week after half term 

Weather- Please ensure that your children come to school with warm coat, hats and gloves 
(please ensure all items are named) as the temperatures are expected to drop next week 

Car Park - A reminder that the car park is for staff only and is not to be used for turning or parking 
between the hours of 7:30am and 5pm  daily. Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week there will be no forecast as it will be replaced by the end of term newsletter 

Email admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uk if you have any questions or queries 
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